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Home Learning

Dear Parents,

Please find below what we hope will be a useful guide as we commence our Home
Learning

Communication

For the latest information on what's happening with schools and when they might
reopen, please follow the council on Twitter @RenCouncil or visit
www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/coronavirus for the latest updates.

For health advice, visit www.nhsinform.scot/coronavirus.

Home Learning

During our time away from school you can use your home learning pack to
support with your ongoing education. We will be prioritising literacy, numeracy,
health & wellbeing and progressing as planned.

Teachers will continue to communicate with pupils and families through seesaw
and glow. Please note if teachers are asking children to complete workbooks or
textbooks they will post this directly to you through seesaw/glow of how and
when to use these.

You can share any of your completed activities on your seesaw page by using
your home learning code (contained within the pack).

Many formerly ‘pay to use' educational websites are offering free trials to
support school closures. A list of suggested useful websites to support learning
will be provided by the class teacher, again through seesaw and/or glow.

Glow

All pupils have their own glow account. Their usernames and passwords can be
found at the front/back of their school diaries (P1 will be posted on seesaw).
This gives you access to educational sites such as books for all. It also allows
pupils to access Microsoft office. All classes are connected to google
classrooms which the class teacher may also decide to use. A how to guide will
be posted on seesaw to help everyone access google classrooms if required.
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Home Learning

Seesaw

Seesaw will be used as the main tool for pupils to share their learning from
home. Teachers may also set activities and learning suggestions through glow
platforms e.g glow email, google classrooms.

P3-7 Accelerated Reading

Children who are already registered to use accelerated reading programme in
school can still participate from home. They can check any books they are
reading to see if it is listed as an AR book and thus take the related quiz as
usual. The quizzes are a good indicator of how well a child has comprehended
what they have read.

To do this you can Google Search "Book Finder” or select www.arbookfind.co.uk,
click on student, type in name of book and it will bring up the information. Please
be careful to check it is the correct version of the book before taking the quiz.

Please use the link below to access AR @student' and take the quiz. Your child
will have their own log in for this.

https://ukhosted44.renlearn.co.uk/1893780 (save to favourites after first
use)

Please be mindful that teachers may have their own personal circumstances to
accommodate or become ill but please be assured that where possible class
teachers will make contact on a daily basis and work with other staff to provide
home learning opportunities. As with any class/school there will inevitably be
class variations.

We hope to still have access to our enquiries email address, so any
concerns/issues outside class work can still be raised through this platform.

" We understand this is an unprecedented way of working, we will endeavour to

continue to support all children in their learning throughout this period.

Take care

Head Teacher



